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May 28, 2022

UN Global Compact
New York, New York

Subject: Communication on Engagement Grace Period Letter

Greetings,
Happy Saturday. Thank you for all you do to build an empathy surplus in the world business
community.

On behalf of the Empathy Surplus Network USA | assure you that | recognize that a key
requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact (UNGC) is the annual preparation and
posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a CEQO statement of
continued support for the UNGC, a description of practical actions in support of the UNGC, and
a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

Although | and colleagues have completed our COE draft, we are nevertheless late in
submission of a final draft. We therefore request an extension period in order to complete our
COE. We expect to submit our COE by the June 30, 2022. Thank you in advance for your grace
period.

Caring human beings and pro-empathy voters are the solution,
(o %MZ%

Charles M. Watts

Founder and CEQ

Cc: Trustees and Fellow



